
 

  

 

 

 

 
    

 

   

 

  

 

   

 

           

        

 

   

 

 

 

 

 

 

    

    

   

   

 

 

 

 

POCATELLO/CHUBBUCK 

SCHOOL DISTRICT No. 25 

Bannock County 

MEMORANDUM 

TO: Mary M. Vagner, Superintendent 

FROM: Bart Reed, Director of Business Operations 

DATE: April 21, 2015 

RE: PHS Steam/Condensate Lines 

On March 18, 2015, bids were opened for PHS Steam/Condensate Lines. Four (4) vendors were 

invited to bid.  A bid from one (1) vendor was received as highlighted below. 

Vendor Bid Award 

Amount 

Bingham Mechanical 

Blackfoot, ID 

$50,600 

Board Action Requested: Motion to award bid to Bingham Mechanical in the amount of 

$50,500. This amount represents the lowest responsible bid for the project. The total bid award 

is approximately $15,600 over the estimated 2015-2016 Capital Improvement Program budget of 

$35,000. However, there will be sufficient funds to cover the project as other projects have come 

in under budget. 


